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From the Front Office
Uniform Shop Opening Hours for Term 4 2016

MacKillop Catholic College welcomes Mrs Michelle Gordon as the College’s new Uniform Shop 

Coordinator.

Michelle is solely responsible for the opening of the uniform shop, and wishes to advise that the 

opening hours for Term 4 will be as follows:

 Monday:    8:15am to 10:15am

 Wednesday:   10:00am to 12:00am 

 Thursday:    3:30pm to 5:30pm

Students and families requiring uniforms can purchase items during these ti mes as the uniform shop is unatt ended 
at all other ti mes.  

 Also please note that the boy’s shorts in sizes 67cm and 72cm have arrived. If you have been waiti ng for these items 
they are now available at the uniform shop at the ti mes listed above.

Kate Middleton
Offi  ce Manager

Book Week Costumes

Uniform Shop Opening Hours for Term 4 2016

MacKillop Catholic College welcomes Mrs Michelle Gordon as the College’s new Uniform Shop 

Michelle is solely responsible for the opening of the uniform shop, and wishes to advise that the 

Kate Middleton

Offi  ce Manager

Poster by Nathan Geard, 10.2
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Arts News
Mr Tan’s Students’ Concert 2016

Piano, Strings and Voice students from MacKillop Catholic College, Sacred Heart Catholic Primary, St Francis 

of Assisi Catholic Primary and St Mary’s Catholic Primary performed  a wonderful concert on 21 September 

2016.

Students performed violin, viola, cello, voice and piano solos as well as duos and trios. The concert also 

featured the Mackillop College String Ensemble, which consisted of strings students from Mackillop College, 

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary and St Francis of Assisi Catholic Primary.

Students were also acknowledged for their talents, achievements and their hard work on their instruments 

in this concert. Congratulati ons to the following students for receiving the awards:

Outstanding Progress Award   Niamh Salter (Violin, Sacred Heart Catholic Primary)

      Elizabeth Salter (Viola, Sacred Heart Catholic Primary)

Most Commited Musician Award   Chloe Riedel (Piano and Viola, Mackillop Catholic College)

Young Performer Award (Primary)   Molly Suradi (Violin, Sacred Heart Catholic Primary)

Young Performer Award (Secondary)  Jordana Jack (Voice, Mackillop Catholic College)

Excellent Musicianship Award   Louise Jones (Piano and Voice, Mackillop Catholic College)

      Hannah Burris (Violin, St Mary’s Catholic Primary) 

Young Music Leader Award    Sarah Blackman (Cello, Mackillop Catholic College)

Once again, congratulati ons to all the performers in this concert this year.

Australian Music Examinati ons Board (AMEB) Music Exams

Our college will be hosti ng the AMEB Music Exams for the 2nd ti me on 17th October 2016. The Music Department would like to 
wish the following students the best in this coming music examinati ons:
Louise Jones (Piano, Grade 3)

Dusti n Carter (Violin, Grade 2)
Chloe Riedel (Piano, Grade 1)

Alphonsus Tan
Music Teacher

Instrumental Music Opportuniti es
We sti ll have loads of opportuniti es for anyone who wants to learn an instrument, especially brass and 
woodwind instruments like trumpet, trombone, saxophone and fl ute.  Please talk to any of the music staff , 
who will be happy to advise you and sign you up. 

US Navy Band
Some further informati on on the US Navy Band visit, of which we featured photos in our last newslett er: The 
U.S. 7th Fleet Band is one of 11 U.S. Navy Fleet Bands, this unit provides musical support for ships, military 
bases, foreign dignitaries, and many community relati ons events throughout the Western Pacifi c. The band, 
under the directi on of      Fleet Bandmaster, Lieutenant Brian S. Chaplow, is fortunate to be staff ed by some of 
the Navy’s fi nest and most talented musicians. Operati ng from Yokosuka, Japan, along with the U.S. 7th Fleet 
fl agship, USS Blue Ridge (LCC 19).

Best Regards,

Matthew Holt
Instrumental Music Coordinator

Piano, Strings and Voice students from MacKillop Catholic College, Sacred Heart Catholic Primary, St Francis 

of Assisi Catholic Primary and St Mary’s Catholic Primary performed  a wonderful concert on 21 September 

Students performed violin, viola, cello, voice and piano solos as well as duos and trios. The concert also Students performed violin, viola, cello, voice and piano solos as well as duos and trios. The concert also 

featured the Mackillop College String Ensemble, which consisted of strings students from Mackillop College, 

Students were also acknowledged for their talents, achievements and their hard work on their instruments 
Alphonsus Tan

Music Teacher

Matt hew Holt
Instrumental Music 

Coordinator
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Arts News
Visual Arts News

Art projects are rapidly coming together this week. Year 7 Clay Monsters have been very successful, as 
have the 8/9 Ceramics. This was our fi rst ti me running a photography course and there are a few budding 
photographers. Look out for our school calendar coming out late next term.

This semester, year 10 students are working on their fi rst artwork...more to show next term.

Kind Regards,

Gisela Pineiro
Visual Arts Coordinator

Visit from St John’s Nowra Indigenous Dance Troupe
On Monday 26th September we were privileged to host Indigenous dancers from St John’s College in Nowra, NSW. We 
have a connecti on to this College in that both Mr Hall and Mr Trevillion went there. The event was also att ended by 
Mr Levers’ mother, an indigenous elder from the Cairns region.

Gisela Pineiro

Visual Arts Coordinator
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Rugby League News
Well Done Again Jarrod Perry!

Jarrod was nominated to att end the Queensland Academy of Sport (QAS) by the mentors at the NTIS, and att ended QAS Stage 1 
back in January. Aft er successfully completi ng the training, Jarrod and one other boy from the NT were invited back for Stage 2.

Trudy Perry
Jarrod’s Mum

Tournament of Minds
Just wanted to send a big congratulati ons to our wonderful Tournament of the Minds team that competed 
at Charles Darwin University yesterday in the Language/Literature competi ti on. 

Thanks to all those (especially Mr. Zagami) that supported the team through the 6 week preparati on and on 
tournament day. Both the girls and the families had an amazing experience. 

Aft er such a success the girls are super keen to grow the program in MacKillop and have a huge presence at 
next year’s competi ti on. 

See some snaps below of the girls in acti on!

Dan Yore
Tournament of Minds Coordinator

Dan Yore

Tournament of Minds 

Coordinator

Celebrati ng 
success in the 

spontaneous 

challenge!

The last 

rehearsal

Some fi nal ti ps 
from coach 

Zagami

In the 

competi ti on 
‘square’ for 

the long-term 

challenge
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Chaplain’s Chat
Social Justi ce Group:
Term 3 saw the formati on of the 
Vinnies Youth: Social Justi ce Group for 
our Senior Students. The St Vincent 

De Paul Society of Darwin has passed 
on their thanks to our college for the 

contributi on to the Sunset Outreach 
Service (food van) of over 80 Biscuits. 
Well done Vinnies Youth! 

MacK Night: 

MacK nights have conti nued to be energeti c, fun events. 
These will happen again in Term 4. Stay tuned, more details 

aft er the break.

Don’t forget, Mass ti mes (for each parish) are located at 
darwin.catholic.org.au/mass_ti mes. 

Have a safe and happy holiday break.

Many Blessings,

Kathryn Pettersen
College Chaplain

Nice Work Xander!
Xander won this award for his team spirit and courage with 

excellent parti cipati on in the recent swimming Carnival.

Relay for Life Fundraising Upcoming Events
Week 10  Outdoor Ed Kakadu Trip

   Year 12 Trial Exams

   Year 9 Camp - Katherine

Thu 29/9/16  Year 12 Evening Retreat

Fri 30/9/16  AFL Lunchti me
   McGrath vs Confalonieri

   LAST DAY OF TERM 3

31 Sep - 10 Oct  SCHOOL HOLIDAYS

Mon 10/10/16  PUPIL FREE DAY

   P&F Meeti ng 7pm

Tue 11/10/16  First Day back for students

Fri 14/10/16  Year 12 Students Final Results 

   Completed

   AFL Lunchti me Grand Final:
   Wear your Footy Jumper Day.

Sat 15/10/16  Canonisati on of Mary MacKillop

Sun 16/10/16  Whole College Working Bee

   8am - 10am

Chaplain’s Chat

our Senior Students. The St Vincent 

on their thanks to our college for the 

Kathryn Pett ersen
College Chaplain
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Sports	Man	&	Woman	of	2016	

Mackillop	Catholic	College	
Due	Friday	30th	September	

The	Mackillop	Sports	man	and	women	of	the	year	recognises	2	students	from	the	college	(boy	and	
girl)	who	have	excelled	in	their	own	sporting	commitments	as	well	as	the	sports	events	at	the	

College	in	2016.		

1. What	have	been	you	sporting	highlights	in	2016?	

	

	

	

2. Have	you	represented	the	Northern	Territory	in	2016?	

	

	

	

3. How	have	you	represented	Mackillop	Catholic	College	in	sport	this	year?	

	

	

	

	

4. In	what	way	do	you	demonstrate	the	College	Values	while	representing	Mackillop	in	sport	
and	other	College	activities?	

	

	

	

	

5. Why	do	you	think	that	you	should	be	chosen	for	the	Mackillop	Catholic	College	Sports	Man	
or	Woman	of	the	year?	

	

	

	

Any	questions	please	email	brodie.boyd@nt.catholic.edu.au	







 

Itinerary	

Day	1	flight	to	Japan	via	Singapore		

Day	2&3	Tokyo	free	day	-	Tokyo	Disney	Land,	Harajuku		

Day	4	Mt,	Fuji-Shinkan	sen	(bullet	train)	

Day	5	Osaka	

Day	6	Kyoto	(UNESCO	World	Heritage	Sites)	

Day	7&8	Hiroshima	&Miyajima	(World	Heritage	Sites)	

Day	9-14	Sister	School	Hakata	visit	&	Home	stay	in	

Fukuoka	prefecture.	

Day	15&16	flight	back	to	Australia	via	Singapore		

	

MacKillop	Japan	Trip			19th	Sep-4th	Oct	2017		
We’d	like	to	hear	your	Expression	of	Interest.		

Please	contact	Ms.	Popp	
Or	Ms.	Saliba	about	this	trip.	
	
Cost:	approx.	$3800-4000	
(It may change due to flight fees.) 
Cost includes your trip fees including meals, flight 
fees, and accommodation. 
Not includes passport fees, visa, insurance, 
allowance. 





The NT Badminton Assoc Inc  

is hosting the  

2016 U15 Badminton Championships including the Val 

Nesbitt Trophy 

At the NT Badminton Centre, 19-21 Albatross Street, Winnellie 

Val Nesbitt Australasian Teams Trophy 30/09/2016 – 02/10/2016 

U15 National Titles 03/10/2016 – 05/10/2016 

 

Come along & see the best of the best U15 Australian Badminton players fight for the 

titles. 

Session times 9.00 – 12.00 & 17.00 – 20.00 daily. 

 
 

 




